
 

     

                                                   

   

FEBRUARY 2015            
Dues are due
This is the last newsletter 
you will receive so be sure 
to renew!
Please pay at the meeting 
or mail to:
ECBS
PO Box 582
Gulf Breeze, FL 32562-582

Show Notes:
Our spring show will be 
on Saturday, May 2. 
Promotional postcards 
will be available to 
members at the meeting 
so pick some up and give 
them out this spring!
                                                   
Still Need Donations...
We have been having lots of 
fun with our raffles, so will 
always need quality stuff to 
tempt ticket sales. Next time 
you straighten up the bead 
room throw a few goodies 
in a bag and bring them to 
the meeting. Give to Diane 
Ostrander or Meredith.

General Meeting February 16, 2015
UFO Night...

...as in un-finished objects! For everyone that started 
something at the bead retreat and needs a little time (and 
maybe moral support) to finish it. Bring any unfinished 
bead project and bask in the companionship of fellow 
beaders. Some of our teachers and other assorted members 
will be around to help you. We will also have a retreat 
show-and-tell so bring your projects and share them with 
the group. It's fun to see the different versions of the class 
projects. As always there'll be good eats and good buddies 
to socialize with.

              Thank You One and All
  Everyone helped  make the retreat a sucess! A huge thank
you goes to our wonderful teachers for sharing their skills 
with us. We are richly blessed with local talent, as well as 
the special folks who journey from afar to educate us.
  Thank you students, without your enthusiasm there would
be no retreat. Thank you members for your donations and 
ticket purchases that made for two nights of  raffles. 
  Thank you Diane and Tahnja for organizing the raffles, 
Carolyn for dealing with the hotel and all the numbers 
afterwards and Mary Jordan- thank you most of all for 
working so hard to put it all together!
Hopefully I've remembered everyone- if not, you may slap 
my head at the meeting.
One more thing: if you have not filled out a survey, please 
do. We can make it better if we have your input.

                         

   

                


